City of Salem, Massachusetts

“Know Your Rights Under the Open Meeting Law, M.G.L. c. 30A ss. 18-25 and

City Ordinance Sections 2-2028 through 2-2033.”

The City Council Committee on Community & Economic Development co-posted with the Committee of the Whole

met in the Council Chamber Wednesday, December 7, 2016 at 6:00 P.M.

for the purpose of discussing the matters(s) listed below. Notice of this meeting was posted on

November 23, 2016 at 1:03 P.M.

(This meeting is being recorded)
ATTENDANCE

ABSENT WERE:

SUBIJECT(S)

#627 — Discuss the use of Municipal Public Garages and Surface Lots (CO-POSTED)

Review Tracking Form to decide which matters shall be carried over into the next year (CED ONLY)

See  aft ¢ hoel RSN




On the motion of C.

the meeting adjourned at

P.M.

(Chairperson)



December 7, 2016 meeting of the City Council Committee on Community and
Economic Development co-posted with the Committee of the Whole convened at
6:00 p.m. Absent from the committee were: David Eppley. Present from the COW
was at-large Councillor Tom Furey Present from the community and
administration were Tom Daniel, Director, Planning and Community
Development, Matt Smith, Director, Traffic and Parking. Rinus Oosthoek, Salem
Chamber and Kiley Sullivan, Salem Main Streets. A letter from Kate Fox,
Destination Salem, was read into the record by Councillor Famico. Conversation
centered around different rates that are charged in Salem, Salem’s inventory of
parking spaces and in particular, should we sell parking passes to hotels. Matt
Smith gave us information on the data that is currently available through the
automated system and different types of data that can be culled from the system
in the future. After a lengthy discussion, Councillor Famico moved to keep the
matter in committee, seconded by councillor Ryan. The matter passed
unanimously. Councillor Famico then moved to suspend rule 31B and carry all
three pending matters, #'s 194, #619 and #627 into next year. The meeting
adjourned at 7:16.p.m.



